
Alert 5/30/21

Hello from Steel Valley Middle School.   Here are the announcements for the week of May 29th.

A reminder that ipads will be collected this week. Grades 7 and 8 collections will take place
tomorrow June 1st in the afternoon and grades 5 and 6 collections will take place on
Wednesday, June 2nd in the afternoon.  Students will also need to turn-in their charging block.

The PTO is sponsoring the Kona Ice truck tomorrow during all lunches.

Sports physicals will be continuing this week for incoming grade 7, 8, and 9 students.  Physicals
are free, but forms must be completely filled in order to be seen by the doctor.

That concludes the weekly announcements.  Have a great evening.


